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Dear Sir:

In accordance with the Jomes A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power
pPlant Environmental Technical Specifications (Appendix B,
Section 4.2.1.a), please find enclcsed ten copies of "Final
Report - Postoperational Hydrothermal Surveys, June 1976 -

November 1977, James A.

FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant,

Power Authority of the State of New York," dated September, 1978.

As stated in the report, the postoperational
surveys were conducted over a twec year period and
seasonal variations of critical lake ccnditicns.
the two years of surveys outlined in
gether with the analyses presented i
Demonstrations for the FitzPatrick Plant for the

the enclosed
n the 316(a) and 316(b)
USEPA (3ub-

hydrothermal
included
Based on
repert, to-

mitted to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission on 10 November
1977), the Power Authority believes that the operaticn of the
FitzPatrick plant,and the adjacent Nine Mile Point plant of
Niagara Mohawk Pcwer C
impose no significant ecological impact on

orporaticn, has been demcnstrated tc
the aquatic environment.
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Thus, now that the requirement to conduct such hydro-
thermal surveyvs has been fulfilled, the Power Authority's
thermal plume mapping program has been concluded.
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Sincerely;, —
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John Wi Blake, Ph.D.

Director

Environmental Programs
JWB:ew y
Enc.

10 copies of Final Report

¢cc: Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, USNRC - w/enc. 1 copy
Mr. Boyce H. Grier, USEPA - w/enc. 1l copy
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